Hi Ruth:

 

At Rocky Mountain Jr. High, students (parents) can purchase a planner printed by the school for $2.00, with places to write down their assignments for each of their 7 classes, plus goals, deadlines, etc.  I encourage the use of those.  Some students are required by their

parent to write daily what they did and what/when it's due, and get the teacher's initials and/or comments for every class at the end of

the period.  That helps students and parents become more informed and accountable.  In my FACS Classes, I require a notebook (spiral

or small looseleaf with paper) and a pen or pencil to stay in the classroom (part of their preparation grade with their Disclosure Signatures, etc.).   I have Tote Trays for the 7th graders, and allow the 9th Foods Students to store them in a certain cupboard in their kitchen. . . then, they are always prepared.  They put all of the papers and pass-backs in their notebook for notebook check.  [I also have them bring and create a Recipe Card File for their Life, giving them one extra credit point per recipe they copy and put into their file.  That also stays in the classroom cupboard, and I'm training them to utilize their extra or "down-time" to work on that project, both at home and in class.]  I do not use any of my budget for their stuff (unless they or their parents plead poverty--then, I will provide used

materials which have been discarded and thrown out by the rich, non-caring students)!

 

Best Wishes,

Shelley Moser  :)

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Shelley Heer Moser
Rocky Mountain Junior High

Family & Consumer Science


>>> "Merrill, Ruth C" <rmerrill@graniteschools.org> 4/8/2010 9:50 AM >>>

Hello Everyone,

                Some teachers at my school are discussing the possibility of providing our students with binders and organization lessons next year instead of the planners that we currently use.  I am one of the teachers making the proposal because it seems that coming from elementary, the students don’t really know how to organize their papers.  And I feel like teaching them and providing them with the tools to do it would be a better expenditure of our funds than a planner that is probably the next step after organizing work.

                What do you think?  Please respond as quickly as you can as we will be making our pitch to the school tomorrow.

Thanks,

Ruth Merrill

